
1/30/2018 State of Iowa Mail - ***URGENT ***17411A, 17410A, 17412A Master Agreement Renewal

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=f22faf7d27&jsver=n5lS-ZIkXEE.en.&view=pt&msg=16143561705509f2&search=inbox&type=16147c4c1e74… 1/2

Janssen, Julie <julie.janssen@iowa.gov>

***URGENT ***17411A, 17410A, 17412A Master Agreement Renewal 

Kye Cross <kye@rueterco.com> Mon, Jan 29, 2018 at 1:12 PM
To: "Janssen, Julie" <julie.janssen@iowa.gov>

Hello,

 

We have no separate hazardous waste charges on our invoices.

 

Please see insurance form a�ached.

 

From: Janssen, Julie [mailto:julie.janssen@iowa.gov]  
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 9:17 AM 
To: Kye Cross 
Subject: Re: ***URGENT ***17411A, 17410A, 17412A Master Agreement Renewal

 

Kye,

 

See the signed Master Agreements for your records.

 

Please confirm you have no separate Hazardous Waste Disposal Rates.

 

Send your most current certificate of insurance.

 

Thank you,

Julie Janssen

Purchasing Agent

Central Purchasing

Iowa Dept. of Administrative Services

Hoover Building, 3rd Floor

Office: (515) 281-5602

julie.janssen@iowa.gov
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